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The May meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Camanche Public Library was called to order by President Foster.  Members present were Foster, Emerson, and Reuter, along with librarian Evans.

The minutes from the previous month were approved as written by a motion from Linda Foster and second by Ron Emerson.  The financial and circulation reports were accepted.  Interlibrary loans were up and the library programs are going well.  Librarian Evans reported they are exploring new ways to draw individuals into the library and may utilize Instagram.  Listed bills, book orders, and new bills were voted and approved unanimously after Linda Foster made a motion to accept and Ron Emerson seconded.  The financial report was discussed and approved by a motion from Ron Emerson and a second by Linda Foster.   
Book orders in the amount of $845.70 were approved to order from Ingram.

New Bills approved for payment:
· Amazon  $454.21
· Micromarketing  $288.39
· Gale  $178.34
· Centerpoint  $262.25
· Quad City Times  $519.30
· Alliant  $576.54
· MidAmerican  $181.06
· Culligan  $43.20
· Unique  $0.00
· Gumdrop  $72.00
· Alliant  $705.18
· Midwest Business  $204.94  (to fix copier)
 

Total of Bills (including Ingram):  $6481.00

Old Business:
There was no old business.

New Business:
The board discussed completion of the evaluation of Librarian Evans and decided President Foster will facilitate completion of this evaluation with the assistance from the board 15 minutes before the next board meeting. 

The board reviewed staff evaluations and a short discussion was held.  

Librarian Evans presented the board with the tree planting request from the family of Brian Stokes.  The board felt the matter needed to be discussed by the full board and will further explore this request at the next meeting with the full board present.

Librarian Evans proposed obtaining museum passes for library patrons to check out.  One pass is good for 5 individuals and is reusable.  A pass is $50 dollars and is an activity families or groups of individuals could do.  A motion was made by Linda Foster to purchase four of the museum passes and was seconded by Ron Emerson.  

The board continuing reviewing the “Open Meetings-It’s the Law” webinar.

Librarian Evans also informed the board the library would start holding DIY crafts for adults like they do for children once a month.  This has been a popular station for the children.   This will start in May.  

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Camanche Public Library will be held on June 5, 2019 at 6:oo pm at the Library.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Janeen Reuter, secretary
